INFORMATION FOLLOWING YOUR CERVICAL SMEAR TEST

The results of your smear taken today are usually available in 6 weeks, these will be sent by letter both to you and your GP practice.

If the result is normal you will be invited to attend for your next smear test in 3 – 5 years, unless you are on more frequent recall as a result of previous treatment.

Occasionally a woman may be asked to attend for a repeat cervical smear because there were insufficient cells present on the original sample. This is called an inadequate smear, and is not an indication of an abnormal result. 

Occasionally there are minor abnormalities seen, which just require a repeat smear in 6 months.

Occasionally an abnormality is found in the smear test that needs further investigation or treatment in the Colposcopy Clinic. In this event, you will be contacted directly by the Colposcopy Clinic at York Hospital to arrange an appointment. Please therefore ensure that your GP practice has an up to date record of your address and telephone number. Please do not ignore this appointment, as it is important that you attend.

